
Dear Mr. Woodrick: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter. As you 
noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549 Please cite it in any future correspondence 
regarding this case SO that your comments may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Ahdrew Melh3 kovyd~ 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

~~ L 

From: PSC - Public Informatio 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 201 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: 2009-00549 LG&E Rate Increase 

From: Edwin Woodrick[SMTP: REDACTED 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 8:16:30 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: 2009-00549 LG&E Rate Increase 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

There isn’t a bone of decency in you people considering the economic situation! 


